
Re : Complaint Re: the book cover of, 'After Australia"

enquiries <enquiries@australiacouncil.gov.au> Tue, Aug 4, 2020 at 6:02 PM
To: 

Dear Roger

 

Thank you for your email and feedback.

 

The Australia Council for the Arts did not fund the publication of this book or its cover art work.

 

However, even for the projects we do fund, the Australia Council does not exercise editorial control over the activities supported. The Australia
Council is directed by our Act to uphold and promote freedom of expression in the arts.

 

If you are concerned about an aspect of this publication, you may wish to take the matter up with the book’s publisher.

 

Kind regards,

Pip

 

 

Pip Wittenoom

Director, Project Investment

Arts Investment

 

T +61 2 9215 9110

 

Australia Council for the Arts

australiacouncil.gov.au | Connect with us

Toll-free 1800 226 912  NRS 1800 555 677​
Visit our access page for information and support

 

We are located at Level 5, 60 Union St Pyrmont Sydney.

 

I acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land on which we meet, work and live. I recognise and respect their continuing connection to the land, waters and communities. I
pay my respect to Elders past and present and to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders.

 

---
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